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Hello my name is Zella Knight and I’m the President of the
Residents United Network-Los Angeles. We have taken a strong
stand against any 41.18 motion as we believe this is not the
answer. RUN-LA is comprised of several people who have
experienced homelessness. We understand how difficult living
conditions are on the street. Adding the destabilizing effects of
being moved with no viable housing option, especially during this
omicron spike, makes things harder and is demoralizing. It is also
frankly dangerous. We hope that you reject items 1, 2, and 3.



